
 1 

  

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY/JUN  2018 Newsletter 
Vol. 29  No. 2 Whole # 147 

 

Serving the Geographical Areas of Eastern Pennsylvania , Northern New Jersey, & Southern New York 

Dedicated to Preserving the Ford Falcon Automobile 1960-1970 ½          www.fordfalcon.org 

 

KCFCA Website 

19th KCFCA 
Regional, Bethel,PA 

Comfort Inn  
Falcon Family Feud         

May 5th 2018 

A BIG THANKS to Jeff & Rennee for the “FALCON FAMILY FEUD” game.  They have come 
up with some awesome games for our Regional Meets.  Everyone had a blast at this one. 
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Chapter Officers: 
President: 
Jeffrey Wied 
2593 Hill Road 
Green Lane, PA 18054 
j.wied@hotmail.com 
 
Vice President: 
Jerry Kratz 
216 Highland Ave. 
North Wales, PA 19454 
KPAuto@aol.com 
 
Secretary: 
POSITION OPEN 
 
Treasurer: 
Virginia Servas 
PO Box 10 
Center Valley, PA 18034 
falcon@hypermips.com 
 
Editor: 
Bruce Wolfe 
10206 Jonestown Road 
Grantville, PA  17028 
kcfcaeditors@gmail.com 
 
Northeast Regional Director: 
John Howard 
President OVCFCA 
falconwagon62@yahoo.com 

KCFCA Dues $12.00                       

Due in August (Macungie)                
Send dues to the KCFCA Treasurer.  
Make your check payable to KCFCA  

Must be a member of the FCA    

 SEND YOUR DUES NOW TO STAY ON THE MAILING LIST 

                                          

                                            President’s  Message 
Hey there everyone.  I would like to start off by 
thanking everyone that came out and helped 
support our 19th Regional.  Everyone had a great 
time.  It was nice to see some old Falcon friends and 
meet some new ones.  If you could not make it to 
the Regional, there are more events coming up.  
The Falcon Nationals in Witchita and other FCA 
Regionals in New England and the Carolinas are 
coming up in the future.  Check your FCA newsletter 
for their upcoming Regional dates and registration 
forms.  Our next gathering will be in Macungie.  
Remember that you have to pre register by July 1st.  
I hope to see you there.  Well summertime is upon 
us again.  It’s a good time to get out and do some 
cruising in your cool Falcon. Remember when you 
are out to help spread the word of the Falcon Club.   

Be safe and enjoy life, Jeff 

 

New KCFCA Members   

Nelson G. Fiddner 

Myerstown, PA 

Red 1967 2 Door Sedan                   



 3 

                            
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                         
  Treasurer's Report   

      
      
Balance on Hand January 20, 2018   $5,056.72 
      
Income:      
 Dues   $48.00  
 New Members - Maxwell & Fiddler  24.00  
 Regional Applications  2,144.00  
 Regional Donation - Virginia Falcon Club 250.00  
 Regional Hats  48.00  
 Day of Show Income  831.75  
 Food Refund from Pam Wolfe  32.74  
      
  Total Income  $3,378.49  
      
  Sub-Total   $8,435.21 
      
Expenses:     
 FCA for our Regional Insurance  $100.00  
 Wheat State Chapter for FCA National 200.00  
 Ohio Valley Chapter for Regional  150.00  
 March/April Newsletter - Bruce Wolfe 88.19  
 Mr. Bobbin Embroidery - Hats & Patches 452.50  
 Frank Servas for Daytona Trophy Bill 1,935.30  
 Pam Wolfe - Decals, Pizza, Food  415.24  
 Renee Wied - Prizes  40.44  
 Connie Snyder - Food  24.31  
 Jonestown Male Chorus  125.00  
 Midway Diner  717.84  
 Regional Refunds  295.50  
      
  Total Expenses  $4,544.32   
      
Balance as of June 1, 2018   $3,890.89  
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July 18 - 21    FCA NATIONAL MEET, WICHITA, KANSAS                               

See more information in “The National Falcon News” magazine. 

August 5th (Sun) 22nd  DAS AWKSCHT FESCHT – Macungie, PA                                             

Pre-Registration ONLY – NO DAY OF SHOW REGISTRATIONS                                       

Registration form in this newsletter.  MUST BE POST MARKED by 7/1/18  

August 17th - 18th (Fri-Sat) Northeast Chapter 20th Regional – Warwick, RI    

Aug 31st  - Sep 1st  (Fri-Sat) Carolina’s Chapter 13th  Regional, Kannapolis, NC                                            

October 20th   (SAT)  LB Smith Classic and Antique Ford Show    

1100 Market Street, Lemoyne, PA  17043 www.lbsmithford.com   FREE Admission.  

Live Band (Pentagon).  Food available with a donation to the local fire company.  Have questions? 

Feel free to e-mail Andy Brown at 67abrown@comcast.net or call/text at (717) 512-1710. 

 

Cabin Fever Lunch March 17th @ Kauffman Chicken, Bethel, PA 

19 KCFCA members and friends attended at the Cabin Fever Meet at Kauffman Chicken.    The weather 

was great and 2 Falcons showed up.  Pam & Bruce Wolfe brought their Springtime Yellow 63 convertible 

and Dustin Varvel drove his Lightning Blue 66 Sports Coupe.  Everyone had a nice lunch and some blue & 

red 2018 Regional hats were sold.  Here is the list of attendees. 

Connie Snyder  Dustin Varvel & Samantha Ed Snyder Dan & Rhonda Haines               

Roy Kolb  Frank & Ginny Servas  Dave Davis Jeff Wied Kris Kolar            

Bruce & Joan Kichline with Berlin & Jocelynn Lora Varvel Bruce & Pam Wolfe     
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Cars and owners at KCFCA Regional Meet May 4 - 5, 2018 at Bethel PA     22 Falcons 

 

Jeff & Renee Wied    Green Lane PA     1964 Green 4-Door Futura Sedan 

Kevin & Joanne Pallitto     Denville NJ       1963 Black 2-Door Sedan 

Andy Brown                 Carlisle PA       1967 Green 4-Door Sedan 

Daniel  & Rhonda Haines   Levittown PA       1964 White Futura Convertible 

Kevin & Lauren Gabel        Boxford MA         1963 Blue Futura Convertible 

Mac McCray                   Mechanicsville VA  1965 Burgundy Sprint Hardtop 

Frank & Ginny Servas       Coopersburg PA     1965 Burgundy 4-Door Squire Wagon 

Belinda & Todd Maxwell    Glenville PA       1964 Beige 2-Door Wagon 

Keith & Michael Kennedy   Bradford RI       1961 Orange 2-Door Deluxe Sedan 

Manuel & Rita Cobian     Fallston MD        1969 Blue Club Coupe 

Elmo & Marcia Lewis      Fairfield PA      1964 Red Sprint Convertible 

Elvin & Henrietta Green  Hanover PA        1963 Red Futura Convertible 

Chris & Ben Parsons       Califon NJ          1963 Black Futura Convertible         

Bill & Karen Poole        Midlothian VA      1965 Blue 4-Door Futura Wagon 

Roy Kolb                  Warminster PA      1965 Black Futura Sports Ranchero 

James & Amy Ogram           Coatesville PA      1964 Green Ranchero 

Marshall & Karen Hess     Millersville PA     1965 Blue Ranchero 

Bruce & Joan Kichline     Hellertown PA        1965 Mango Tango Ranchero 

Jerry Kratz               North Wales PA      1964 Blue Deluxe Delivery 

Glenn & Sandy Hoff        Telford PA           1965 Burgundy Deluxe Delivery 

Dustin Varvel             Grantville PA        1966 Blue Futura Sports Coupe 

Bruce & Pam Wolfe    Grantville PA       1963 Yellow Futura Convertible 

 

 Please keep Nancy Snyder in your thoughts and prayers as                                          

she goes through some medical tests and procedures.                                                       

If you would like to send her a card her address is  listed below.                                                                                          

818  W.  CALLOWHILL  ST. PERKASIE, PA   18944-1166                             
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2018 KCFCA Regional Summary 

The 19th KCFCA Regional is now history. As usual with most KCFCA Regionals we had to 

endure some rain. Everyone enjoyed the pizza lunch supplied by the chapter on Friday. It 

rained a little on Friday but stopped in time for the cruise to Kauffman chicken. It was a nice 

day on Saturday with no rain until after the awards banquet. Lunch was provided for all the 

attendees. They had a choice of a pulled pork sandwiches or hot dogs with sauerkraut and 

lots of side dishes and desserts. The food was also great at the banquet with a family style 

meal including ham and turkey with all the trimmings. There was entertainment this year at 

the banquet. Bruce Wolfe and his twin brother Brian sang a modified version of a John 

Denver song, Country Roads Take Me Home, with memories from driving Bruce’s 

springtime yellow ‘67 Falcon back and forth to Ft Knox, KY in 1971. The Jonestown Male 

Chorus also sang 4 oldies at the awards banquet. The raffle items were just fabulous. The 

popular item with the ladies was a McCormick gift basket with over 40 items. Another 

special item that sold a lot of tickets was a bird house mounted to a pitch fork. Of course 

there were many items to choose from for the guys, tools, a drag racing alarm clock, 3 

different gift certificates, buckets of goodies from Advance Auto, Fisher Auto, Jonestown 

Market St Auto and many more. Frank & Ginny Servas won Best of Show Stock with their 

Vintage Burgundy 1965 Squire Wagon. Bruce & Joan Kichline won Best of Show Modified 

with their two toned 1964 Ranchero. Kevin & Lauren Gable (& Kelsey) won Ladies Choice 

with their light blue 1963 convertible. Longest Distance, 280 miles, was won by Bill Poole 

with his blue 1965 wagon. The Oldest Falcon award was won by Keith Kennedy with his 

orange modified 1961 2 door sedan. The Rough Driver Award went to Glenn & Sandy Hoff 

with their Vintage Burgundy 1965 Sedan Delivery. Every one that attended received a 

trophy plaque.  Renee and Jeff Wied kept the attendees busy with some great games. We 

played “Falcon Family Feud” in the parking lot with all the gang. What a good time with lots 

of laughs and prizes. A generous thanks goes out to the attendees that gave up 2 hours of 

their sleep to stand guard duty while everyone else slept. These guys are your invisible 

helpers. A REAL BIG THANKS goes out to the dedicated members, present and past, 

which have always made our KCFCA Regionals possible.  Check out the Regional pictures 

in this newsletter. 
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Check Out These Special 19th KCFCA Regional Winners 
 

 Frank & Ginny Servas      Bruce & Joan Kichline  

 
 Kevin & Lauren Gable      Keith Kennedy 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glenn & Sandy Hoff     Bill Poole  
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More Pictures from the 19th KCFCA Regional 
 

     
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

                                         

 

 

19th KCFCA Regional T-shirts and hats will be available for sale at the Macungie meet. 
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                 Check out the “Falcon Family Feud” game, so much fun. 

 

   Here are just a few of the door prizes.                 Below are the two Best of Show Awards.   

 

 
No one went away hungry at the awards banquet with an all you can eat family style meal 

including ham, turkey and the fixin’s of a Pennsylvania Dutch home cooked meal. 
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FCA Ohio Valley Chapter Regional 
Dustin Varvel & Bruce Wolfe drove Dustin’s 1966 Falcon Sports Coupe to the First Ohio Valley Chapter 
Regional Meet in Dayton, Ohio.  Dustin was 16 and we think the youngest FCA member to attend with a 
Falcon (He just turned 17).  We drove a little over 800 miles round trip.  The Falcon did well with an 
average of 20 mpg.  We had a small problem.  The transmission developed a small leak.  We went to 
Walmart for some Type F transmission fluid.   It was about 1 qt low.  The Regional was awesome.  I 
counted 68 Falcons when I voted on Saturday.  We voted for the top 30 Falcons, Best of Show and the 
ladies also voted for Ladies Choice.  The Oldest Falcon and Longest Distance awards were also presented.  
The Marriot Hotel was very nice with plenty of room for the Regional meet and plenty of room for a 
National meet.  On Friday we visited the Air Force Museum.  Admission is free and the museum is an 
enormous flight history education from beginning to end.  Don’t miss this museum if you are in the Dayton 
area.  On Saturday Dustin happened to wear the same Falcon shirt as the guy in a red 64 Sprint that was 
parked next to him.  They started joking about being “Father & Son”.  Dustin asked if the red Sprint was 
going to him in his will.  It was a great weekend with super weather.  We stopped in Pittsburgh on the way 
home to visit Dustin’s brother Tyler.  He was supposed to join us for the weekend but college and work got 
in the way. 

   

 


